

Mr. Daryl Carr Providence Venture, Inc. 9434 Chesapeake Drive, Suite 1212 San Diego, CA 92123

Jon Hustedt Align Builders, Inc. 6872 Embarcadero Lane, Carlsbad, CA 92011

April 5, 2015

Dear Mr. Carr,

On behalf of Align Builders, I would like to express our gratitude to you, Scott, and the rest of the PVI crew for your role in making the Hoag Hospital Heart & Vascular Institute TI project successful. You were a pleasure to work with. Your work is quality, your communication is excellent, and your obligations are consistently met. On a project that was characterized by challenging deadlines and high expectations, you proved yourselves to be flexible, dependable, and committed team members.

We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Jon Hustedt Align Builders, Inc.